
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thank you for sending costumes into school. If you have not done so, 

please make sure it is in school by Monday at the latest. We look 

forward to seeing lots of you at our performances next week, the 

children have been rehearsing incredibly hard this week! 

 

 

 

 

Homework sheets will be sent home with your child on Friday. If you need an extra copy, 

please ask the class teacher. Please return homework with your child’s name on and in their 

folders. Homework should be returned by Wednesday.  

Thank you for your support, 

Year 2 Team.   

CLIC learn its: 
6 x 10 = 60 
7 x 10 = 70 
8 x 10 = 80 
9 x 10 = 90 

Spelling: These are the list of words children will be tested on Friday 13th December: 
festival, medal, total, local, pupil, pencil, April, nostril, busy, clothes 

Year Two Bulletin 

6.12.24 

Key Dates 

Wednesday 11th and Thursday 12th December – KS1 Christmas Showcase 

Thursday 19th December – Jolly Jumper Day 

Friday 20th December – Last day of term 

 

 


